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KHC AGM 2020

Dear Club Members,
As we are not able to hold our AGM and awards evening next week as planned, we need to set a new date for it. 
At the moment with no firm decisions on whether the leagues will be deemed complete, void or even need to be finished there seems no sensible way to set a new date in the current climate so I am proposing that we postpone the AGM until a date just prior to the new season. We can then hold an AGM with a proper award ceremony and turn it into a celebration to start the new season with a bang.
This does however create an issue as the Club constitution decrees that “An AGM must be held every year not later than 31st May”. Changing the constitution is something that can only be achieved at an EGM, which is, of course, not practical at the moment so I am asking you the club members to give your assent electronically to the postponement as a one-off circumstance due to the current Coronavirus crisis.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As in an EGM you can either vote for or against the postponement beyond 31st May 2020.
To vote please send your name and either FOR or AGAINST to khcagm2020@gmail.com
You will receive a response to acknowledge your vote has arrived and been registered. If you do not receive a response please double-check the email address and send again.
Please respond in the next 72hours so that we can put the matter to bed. Any non-respondents will be treated as abstain.
Keep safe and I hope to see you all in the Summer
Yours optimistically
Robin Hunt
Chairman 
Kenley Hockey Club
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